
 
 
Hello Lake Country families, 
It feels like just yesterday we were welcoming students back through our doors, filled with the promise and excitement of a 
new academic adventure. Now, as we prepare for summer break, I am incredibly proud of all that our students, staff, and 
families have accomplished together. 
 
This year has been brimming with memorable moments, significant academic achievements, and countless examples of 
growth and resilience. From the triumphs on the athletic fields and stages to the quiet breakthroughs in the classroom, our 
students have consistently demonstrated dedication, curiosity, and a commitment to learning. We've seen incredible 
progress in reading and math, inspiring creativity in arts and music, and a blossoming of leadership skills in our various 
clubs and activities. 
 
None of this would be possible without the unwavering dedication of our exceptional faculty and staff. Their passion for 
education, tireless efforts, and genuine care for each student create the nurturing and stimulating environment that defines 
Lake Country School. Their commitment to fostering not only academic excellence but also strong character and well-being 
is truly commendable. 
 
To our graduating 8th graders, we extend our warmest congratulations! You have navigated your time at Lake Country 
School with grace, determination, and a spirit of camaraderie. We are confident that you are well-prepared for your next 
chapter, and we look forward to hearing about your future successes. Remember the lessons learned, the friendships 
forged, and the foundation you’ve built here. You will always be a part of the Lake Country School family. 
And to our returning students, we eagerly anticipate your return in the fall, refreshed and ready for new challenges and 
discoveries. We encourage you to use the summer months to relax, recharge, read, and explore new interests. Stay curious, 
stay active, and make the most of this precious time with family and friends. 
 
As we approach the final dismissal bell, please remember a few important logistical details: Dismissal will be at the regular 
time, on June 11th. Report cards will be available online in Skyward on June 24th. Skyward will be shut down for the 
summer starting June 28th. Please watch our website for updates on Open House, Supply Lists and Skyward back up for 
Fall registration. 
 
On behalf of the entire administration, I want to express my deepest gratitude to our incredible parent community. Your 
partnership, volunteerism, and endless support are invaluable to the success of our school. Thank you for entrusting us with 
your children; it is a privilege we do not take lightly. 
 
Enjoy a safe, healthy, and happy summer break! We look forward to welcoming everyone back for another outstanding year 
on September 2, 2025. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Lake Country School District. 
Chad Schraufnagel 
District Administrator 


